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SAFETY RECALL 

Expanded Recall of Steamfast Home and Away Steam Irons 
 

 
 

 
 
 

PRODUCTS: All Steamfast Home and Away Steam Irons Model Nos. SF-717, SF-720, and SF-727 
sold between January 2009 and September 2023. 

 
HAZARD: The power cord can become damaged near the cord bushing, which can lead to 
overheating of the cord, posing fire and burn hazards. In addition, cord damage near the 
bushing can result in exposed copper wires, posing a shock hazard. 

 
REMEDY: Please immediately stop use and register to participate in the recall at 
www.steamfast.com/recalls/travelirons to receive a refund or free replacement.  
 

Please do not return your product to the store.   
 

For more informa�on, please visit: www.steamfast.com/recalls/travelirons 
or call Vornado Recall Team toll-free at 866-827-3362 8:00am – 5:00pm ET, Monday through Friday 

or email at travelironrecall@steamfast.com. 
  


